

	Topic: Using the change in the weather as a starting point, this term will focus on growth, life cycles, plants, minibeasts and healthy eating. We will be looking at the changes in the world as plants and animals begin to grow and spring into life. We will be readin The Hungry Caterpillar, Oliver's Vegetables and Supertato! 



	PSED: Our focus this term is to build up our team-working skills, learning how to take turns with our ideas, listen to other people and understand how to include everyone in a group. We will talk about how to enjoy success and deal with failure. 
	Maths: In this term we will be developing our counting skills. We will be learning to count in 2's, 5's and 10's. We will also begin to  doubling numbers to 10. We will start to learn how to share out amounts fairly, and to split objects and amounts into two equal halves. We will begin to use the word estimate, making sensible guesses of amounts
	Physical Development: In this term we will be focusing on how to keep our body healthy. We will talk abou the importance of keeping healthy and discuss all the things we can do to keep our body fit and safe. We will look at our diet and talk about making healthy choices. We will also be learning to play some simple team games. 
	Literacy: In this term we will be learning to read longer words - such as Manchester or Chimpanzee - talking to the children about breaking the words into smaller parts to help them decode - eg, chim - pan - zee.
We will be trying to write 3/4 linked sentences at a time, building up our ability to write our own sentences we can read back .  


